



Basepoint Business Centre Aerodrome Road Gosport PO13 OFQ

November 2024

Sara Gmitrowicz, Executive Headteacher Harrison Primary School Harrison Road Fareham PO16 7EQ

Dear pupils and staff

We wanted to write and say formally how very much we appreciate your help, support and generous donations this harvest time.

The shelves in our foodbank are now full to the brim, which makes 'picking and packing' food parcels a very much more positive experience for our amazing volunteers.

We provide about 160 food parcels a month to the vulnerable in our community, which is approximately 500 days of food. Your contribution really helps towards that. Alongside our foodbank, we also provide kitchen equipment and large and small appliances, and other essential household items.

Sadly, it has become necessary to bring the Charity's activities to a close. Our last day of operation will be 23rd December; until then, we will be open as usual – if you have pupils or staff that need help, please do not hesitate to contact us.

AOK is taking a 'greener' approach to Christmas this year, asking our supporters to donate supermarket gift cards, of any value. If this is something you could help with, please contact us either by phone (02393 812868) or email (info@aoksolent.co.uk).

Thank you again for all your support in the past, and we wish you every success in the future.

Yours sincerely,

Jan Aps Interim Chair